
                           Wednesday, January 9, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 

Please release the following: 

 Girls Basketball (JV/V) @ 2:00 

 Boys Basketball (JV/V) @ 1:30 
——————————————————————————— 

 Teachers please remember to stop by the Front 
Office to verify and sign your pink absence 
declaration card through December.  Please do 
this by Thursday this week.  Thank you! 

SPORTS 

Attention Badminton player: 

Our season is right around the corner! We will start 
practice starting this Saturday January 12 at 10am to 
12pm.  

Come dressed ready to go, see you then.  If you have any 
questions, stop by the athletics office for answers. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attention all students: 

As a reminder if you have an issue with your 2nd semester 
schedule you must submit a “Request to see Counselor 
form” as soon as possible. Counselors have begun to call 
out students and make changes.  

It is very important to review your schedule and 
determine if there are any mistakes that we need to fix. If 
you have any doubts about changes that occurred to your 
schedule 2nd semester, the best thing to do is fill out a 
request to see your counselor.  

If you have nay questions feel free to stop by and see   
Mrs. Canal in the Counseling Office.  

Boys Varsity Tennis AND Managers-There will be a 
mandatory meeting during lunch in Room 217 tomorrow 
Thursday.  

Attention all seniors, the Rio Hondo College 
representative will be at the Career Center all day TODAY 
from 8:00 am-3:30 pm. Please stop by the career center 
to speak with her.   

Girls Basketball vs Azusa @ SVHS 
(F) 3:15  (JV) 4:30  (V) 6:00 
 

Boys Basketball vs Azusa @ Azusa HS 
(F) 3:15  (JV) 4:30  (V) 6:00 
 

There’s an Architecture/Engineering club meeting today 
in room 411 at lunch. See you there! 

Attention students:  

Will you be 16 years old by June 1, 2019? Are you able to 
legally work in the United States? Are you interested in a 
career in the medical field? Are you available all summer? 
Then the Kaiser Summer Youth Program is for you. Come 
to the Career Center for an application. The applications 
are due to Mrs. Anaya in the Career Center by Wednesday, 
January 16.  


